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EDITOR'S WORD

Dear academic and professional community, dear readers, 

We have the honor and pleasure to present you the new issue of the journal “Ad-
ministration“, a scientific journal of administration and administrative law. The 
journal “Administration“ continues the tradition of publishing scientific and pro-
fessional papers and analysis from various domains of government and adminis-
trative law. In the issue in front of you, the following papers have been published: 
PROMOTING INCLUSIVE SOCIETY IN THE NEW NORM: A LESSON FORM BOSNIA 
AND HERZEGOVINA (Emir Tahirović, Ermin Kuka, Rijad Delić); LINKING ELECTRIC-
ITY CONSUMPTION, TOURISM, AND ECONOMIC GROWTH IN OECD COUNTRIES 
(Elma Satrovic, Sadeq J. Abul); LEGISLATION AS A CAUSE OF CORRUPTION IN THE 
ADMINISTRATIVE BODIES OF BOSNIA AND HERZEGOVINA (Adela Plakalo, Hazim 
Okanović, Salaahuddin Abdibegović); REFORMS IN THE MANAGEMENT SYSTEM 
IN STATE ENTERPRISES IN MONTENEGRO (Sead Šahman); GENERAL FRAMEWORK 
AGREEMENT FOR PEACE IN BOSNIA AND HERZEGOVINA AND SOCIOLOGICAL 
FUNCTIONS OF THE CONSTITUTION OF BOSNIA AND HERZEGOVINA AS THE BASIC 
OF DE / STABILIZATION AND DIS / FUNCTIONALITY OF THE STATE (Sifet Kukuruz) 
and  VIEWS ON FREEDOM BETWEEN DEMOCRACY AND AUTHORITARIANISM: THE 
CASE OF SERBIA (Hamza Memišević).
These topics represent an important segment in the understanding, knowledge 
and insights that are of scientific and wider social importance. The thematic units 
covered by this issue of the journal are a combination of different approaches 
to public administration and all other aspects that are more or less related to 
administration.
In the period after the publication of the journal number 1/2021, a new Edi-
tor-in-Chief and Editorial Board were appointed. One of the basic goals and tasks 
set by the new Editorial Board is to increase the visibility of the journal “Admin-
istration“ in the new international databases. The result of joint efforts in this di-
rection is the recent reference of the journal to three new international databas-
es: MIAR (Information Matrix for the Analysis of Journals), EuroPub (Directory of 
Academic and Scientific Indexing) and Google Scholar. In addition to thanking the 
Editorial Board for these successes, we would like to express our special gratitude 
to all the authors and contributors who have given and will continue to make a 
great contribution to increasing the visibility of the journal.
We thank, once again, our authors, readers, editorial staff, governing bodies of 
the Faculty of Administration and the University of Sarajevo, representatives of 
scientific bases in which the journal is indexed and all those who have contributed 
to the development of the journal in recent years.
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On behalf of the Editors of the Journal, the best regards and recommendations for 
this issue.

                                                                                                                           Ermin Kuka, PhD
                                                                                                                             Editor in Chief


